Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 10:44 AM
To: COSD, Redistricting
Subject: [External] REDISTRICTING

Definitely opposed! This will hurt East County residents! Majority of residents ar fixed income and have certain needs
or support to live. If moved under redistricting with La Jolle, they would pay higher taxes, higher cost of living ,when
they are on a FIXED INCOME! This is strictly a political move to enhance and line the politicians pockets.

Mary Balicki





